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Club of Illinois 

 
 
 
 

 WP Parents’ Club Membership 
 

 
 
 
 

Please Join Us For a  

Meet, Greet and Eat 
All Family Members are Welcome! 

 

       June 8, 2014 

      5:00pm - 8:00pm 
 

Members are asked to arrive 30 minutes early, at 4:30 pm, to prepare to welcome 
Cadet Candidates and their families. 

 

This is an opportunity to meet, greet and welcome the Class of 2018 and their families to 

the West Point Family.  We all remember the excitement and nervousness we felt as our 

cadets began their journey into The Long Gray Line.  Please come share your experiences 

with the Class of 2018 and reassure them, as they embark on their adventure. 
 

We will gather in the Visitors’ Center and share a picnic style meal provided by the 

Parents’ Club and members.  Following the meal, members of the West Point Class of 1968 

will present personalized certificates of welcome to members of the Class of 2018.  We will 

then have two presentations, one for parents of Cadet Candidates and one for Cadet 

Candidates only.  Each room will have current West Point Cadets present.  This will be 

informal panel discussion for parents and Cadet Candidates to ask questions and gather 

information. 
 

We are asking that everyone help by providing the following: 
Class of 2017:  Appetizers/Side Dish  

Class of 2016:  Desserts 
Class of 2015 and Alumni:  Drinks in a cooler with ice 

 

Please feel free to arrive early and enjoy the grounds at Cantigny. There is no parking fee if 

you arrive after 4pm.   For the most current information regarding events at Cantigny please 

check their website at  www.cantigny.org. 
 

Please RSVP NLT June 2nd to the Plebe Parent Coordinator, Diane Spurgeon, at  

ilwppc.Plebecoordinator@yahoo.com 

http://www.cantigny.org/
mailto:depspur@yahoo.com

